
From: onda tokiko   

Sent: 14 May 2025 15:45 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2025/1806/T 

 

Dear Sir, 

In 1979 I bought my present flat as I fell in love with the back garden view, 

which had three old gorgeous big trees, I hardly saw the back houses hidden by 

the trees,  a relaxing break after the work, as if I lived in the forest of the 

country. 

My colleagues who visited me admired the back view and I felt very happy & 

lucky. 

But four years ago the neighbor(30 Glenilla Road, London NW3 4AN) felled all 

the trees in spite of our entreaties. (I heard they wouild plant new trees after 

the completion of the building though.) 

No more felling the tree Sycamore of 28B Glenilla Road NW3 4AN, please.  

Best regards, 

 

Tokiko Onda 

18D Belsize Park Gardens 

London NW3 4LH 

 

 

 


